
#34 Roland J. Groome RCACS
Dismissal Notes for Monday, May 22nd, 2017
Phone: (306) 757 - 5266
Email: officers@34rcac.ca
Website: http://34aircadets.ca

E#34 Roland J. Groome Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron

Phone: 306-757- 5266 (leave a message)

E-mail : 34aircadets@gmail.com Website : 34aircadets.ca

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CONTACT THE OFFICE PRIOR TO MONDAY NIGHT PARADE IF YOUR 
CADET WILL NOT BE

ATTENDING CADETS. You should check your e-mail at least twice a week. And always check it on Monday 
for last minute

notices or reminders if there has been a change for the evening-Weather or type of Uniform (or no uniform) to 
wear, etc.**

The Tri Squadron Parade at the Legislative Building on 27

May at 1 p.m. is also a MANDATORY-MUST ATTEND parade.

You will need to arrive at the Legislative, IN UNIFORM,

between 12 and 1215 p.m. Please meet on the East side of the

Legislative Building. There will be officers there when you

arrive, so make sure you look for them.

Take Note: The Annual Ceremonial Review this year (like your graduation from your training year at

cadets) will take place at the Armoury on Monday, the 29 th of May, 2017. This will be the Night that our

Awards Presentations will also take place, as well as a Change of Command. There will be no separate

Awards Banquet this year. This is a MANDATORY –MUST ATTEND parade. Arrive at the Armoury by

6:00 p.m.

Another date for you to mark on your calendar is the 5 th of Jun. This is the first

Monday in June. The Squadron will be going bowling that evening at the Nortown on

Rochdale. We will start off with a supper at 6:00 p.m. and follow that up with bowling

from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. This is a windup for Cadets for the year. All parents and siblings
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are welcome to attend. Please let the office or the Parent Committee know if you plan

to attend and how many, so that we can have an estimated number to for food.

Thanks . Please take a moment to answer this e-mail to let us know your family

numbers for this night. It is completely free so take advantage of this fun activity.

And Saskadet weekend is coming up from the 9-11 of Jun. Permission slips and kit

list were sent out in a separate e-mail last week. They are on the website as well.

Please get the permission slips completed and back to the office as soon as possible.

Thanks.


